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We understand that the Enfield Draft Local Plan makes reference to providing a Crematorium in Firs Farm.

We object to the draft policy DM BG16 in the Draft Enfield Local Plan for the following reasons:

- Firs Farm wetlands is a vitally important community resource, essential to health and well being of the local
people in many ways. We walk in the area ourselves and have benefitted both mentally and physically from it.
- The proposal will significantly affect the local Site of Interest for Nature Conservation, and reduce the
biodiversity and nature interest of Firs Farm wetlands, contrary to several other policies in the draft Local Plan.
The primary reason we choose to walk in the area is because of the abundant flora and fauna and the proposed
changes would have a detrimental affect on them.

We are therefore requesting the Council remove all reference to Firs Farm wetlands from Policy SP CL4.



